
Thursday, October 3, 2019 

The October Issue of In the Neutral Zone is now Available 

Montréal (Québec) – The October 2019 issue of In the Neutral Zone, the newsletter of the Sport 
Dispute Resolution Centre of Canada (SDRCC), is now available online at: http://crdsc-
sdrcc.ca/eng/media-newsletters  

This edition features an overview of the Sport Law Connect Program, an unprecedented 
partnership initiative to increase access to affordable dispute resolution services at all levels of 
Canadian sport. The program will be launched soon in Manitoba and has already been 
implemented in British Columbia. In addition to the profile of an SDRCC med/arb neutral, the 
newsletter announces the opening of registration for the Regional Seminar of the Court of 
Arbitration for Sport, to constitute the public portion of the SDRCC Mediator and Arbitrator 
Conference in January 2020 in Montreal, Quebec.  

To better serve the Canadian sport community, the SDRCC welcomes comments and feedback 
regarding its newsletter and educational materials. This can be done by sending a message to 
education@crdsc-sdrcc.ca.  

About SDRCC 

The SDRCC is a not-for-profit corporation created by federal legislation and funded by the 
Government of Canada. The mission of the SDRCC is to provide the sport community with a 
national alternative dispute resolution service and strengthen the culture of fairness in Canadian 
sport by resolving disputes quickly and efficiently and to provide expertise and assistance 
regarding alternative dispute resolution.  

For more information, please contact:  

Marie-Claude Asselin  
Chief Executive Officer  
Tel: 1-866-733-7767  
Mobile: (514) 465-7339  
mcasselin @ crdsc-sdrcc.ca 

 


